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Since we do not have school Friday or Monday, I hope you all enjoy the four-day weekend, and
we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday morning!

Thank you,
Katie

Native American Heritage Month
November is Native American Heritage Month, and this year’s theme is Confronting Challenges
and Forging New Pathways. This month is an opportunity to celebrate the history, traditions, and
contributions of Native Americans in the United States. It allows us to honor Tribes and to
educate people about the challenges faced by Native American people historically, as well as
today. We observe Native American Heritage Month in many ways at Glencoe - from the
curriculum in 5th grade to read-alouds across grade levels, art projects and more, both in
classrooms and Specials classes.

Glencoe Elementary is currently located on land that once belonged to the Clackamas,
Cascades and Multnomah Tribes. Of our student population, 3% identify as American Indian or
Alaska Native. There will be a display up near the cafeteria to honor the Tribes from this area.
Check it out when you are here for Fall Fest or Conferences! If you would like to celebrate
Native American Heritage Month or learn more, here are some local goings-on throughout the
month of November.

Report Cards - Action Required for Paper Copy
Quarter 1 report cards are set to be visible to families on ParentVue on the afternoon of Friday,
November 8. If you would like to receive a paper copy of your student’s report card,
please log into your ParentVue account and update your preference under “My Account”.
You will need to uncheck the box that asks if you want to go paperless. Please note that, if
unchecked, paper report cards will be sent home in backpacks the week of November 11.

Scheduling Family-Teacher Conferences
Conferences will be your opportunity to hear about your student’s progress during Quarter 1.
They will be held Monday, November 25 and Tuesday, November 26. Report cards will not
include comments this quarter since teachers are preparing to share comments at conferences.
A link to sign up for a family-teacher conference will be sent by your child’s teacher on
Thursday, October 31.

Teachers of grades K-3 will accommodate one 20-minute conference slot per student. Fourth
and fifth grade teachers will be able to accommodate one 15-minute conference slot per student
due to the larger class sizes and increased teacher workload. Both virtual and in-person
conferences will be available.

TAG Information Session Recording
If you couldn’t make it to our TAG information session yesterday afternoon, here is the
recording. If you have any questions, please reach out to any of the resources listed on the last
slides.

https://www.bia.gov/NNAHM
https://www.portland.gov/ogr/tribal-relations/nahm
https://www.koin.com/news/portland/portland-area-events-honoring-native-american-heritage-month/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iMJJdgmQZ8o
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Save the Date! The PTA will be hosting a Fall Festival to celebrate the changing season with the
whole family! Join us for some food, games, bake sale, and more on Thursday, November q靗

https://www.konstella.com/app/school/5b99e2dde4b0cba1cae36f67/signups/6723c9fa079c5f7ceca352e3
https://www.konstella.com/app/school/5b99e2dde4b0cba1cae36f67/signups/67230eb6079c5f7cec9ef83a
https://tinyurl.com/glencoewalkroll1024


https://www.glencoeelementarypta.com/
https://www.facebook.com/glencoepta
https://glencoe.memberhub.com/store?limit=21&live=true
https://pps.schoolpay.com/


https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/ORPORTLAND/bulletins/3b6608e
https://secure.smore.com/n/nefa28
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KgfgiQOJ7wT359sW5Uhmy91AaxfUNNow/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1g3CsPBQ3L8mMX9GjvIrIho5v-LtBO76v/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1G59F3UgBTRALYzjvWItZnbxKTAaL-du9/view
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fF5GST9BC_lMZelfelznADUA19_vYUgH/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fFBw-Tv8hQJnM6OdwzR_ns26rbewYd7h/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fFBw-Tv8hQJnM6OdwzR_ns26rbewYd7h/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fO7AyEfLjo5dXPUhUJHFuTMweGX6bxKf/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fLiNmSYP2_0Zbq-ZmNXx9PHXD7knjgmK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fNB0s4pA1Kol3851VNYLxFuAsOxzyOEh/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fLtqahSeO45HXRyPrNWp_pDjgTMR1awK/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fMwjYCLNzoy9K28cxkZ-RDQ1PdQqjasc/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fM7zzKViRH6zj74OAEmhCty2v7VPEefy/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oZmDfppOCVng5pserua23zTVlHqQP4Ih/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Y7lG6uK8VzyvoOFxuGwiRT3z_6AIZX9G/view?usp=drive_link
/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/254/2022-11-14_City-311.pdf
https://portlandoregongov-my.sharepoint.com/personal/kristin_brown_portlandoregon_gov/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fkristin%5Fbrown%5Fportlandoregon%5Fgov%2FDocuments%2FPictures%2FFlyers%2F311%5FFlier%5FTranslated%2FPDX%5F311%5FOne%5FSheet%5FSpanish%2Epdf&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Fkristin%5Fbrown%5Fportlandoregon%5Fgov%2FDocuments%2FPictures%2FFlyers%2F311%5FFlier%5FTranslated&ga=1
https://portlandoregongov-my.sharepoint.com/personal/kristin_brown_portlandoregon_gov/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fkristin%5Fbrown%5Fportlandoregon%5Fgov%2FDocuments%2FPictures%2FFlyers%2F311%5FFlier%5FTranslated%2FPDX%5F311%5FOne%5FSheet%5FVietnamese%2Epdf&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Fkristin%5Fbrown%5Fportlandoregon%5Fgov%2FDocuments%2FPictures%2FFlyers%2F311%5FFlier%5FTranslated&ga=1
https://portlandoregongov-my.sharepoint.com/personal/kristin_brown_portlandoregon_gov/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fkristin%5Fbrown%5Fportlandoregon%5Fgov%2FDocuments%2FPictures%2FFlyers%2F311%5FFlier%5FTranslated%2FPDX%5F311%5FOne%5FSheet%5FSChinese%2Epdf&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Fkristin%5Fbrown%5Fportlandoregon%5Fgov%2FDocuments%2FPictures%2FFlyers%2F311%5FFlier%5FTranslated&ga=1
https://portlandoregongov-my.sharepoint.com/personal/kristin_brown_portlandoregon_gov/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fkristin%5Fbrown%5Fportlandoregon%5Fgov%2FDocuments%2FPictures%2FFlyers%2F311%5FFlier%5FTranslated%2FPDX%5F311%5FOne%5FSheet%5FRussian%2Epdf&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Fkristin%5Fbrown%5Fportlandoregon%5Fgov%2FDocuments%2FPictures%2FFlyers%2F311%5FFlier%5FTranslated&ga=1
https://portlandoregongov-my.sharepoint.com/personal/kristin_brown_portlandoregon_gov/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fkristin%5Fbrown%5Fportlandoregon%5Fgov%2FDocuments%2FPictures%2FFlyers%2F311%5FFlier%5FTranslated%2FPDX%5F311%5FOne%5FSheet%5FSomali%2Epdf&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Fkristin%5Fbrown%5Fportlandoregon%5Fgov%2FDocuments%2FPictures%2FFlyers%2F311%5FFlier%5FTranslated&ga=1
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mTqKXiEpYTEIHCxFaBO6Vw3MfcaPn7GU/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-FFtvZebVh9FsJ1UVWv_RhHs9Lq-g7uD/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-DjPRjhnck0INSfcJB9TH9JLcrM4i2w5/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-GIsuH1bUSCTD7MNcXiNi_WeTVH0eQA2/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-D3GDLTfnhKmmmOhl7mrHiy6tyW3Td8G/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-5pdBpiAULixq1BzBKXwm7J0wgeRUEJu/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-9O8qhV13U8j6PzTHgoDMZWJHGq8Kpu6/view?usp=drive_link
/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/254/Multco-SHC-2023-08-CHS.pdf
/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/254/Multco-SHC-2023-08-FHS.pdf
/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/254/Multco-SHC-2023-08-JHS.pdf
/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/254/Multco-SHC-2023-08-MHS.pdf
/cms/lib/OR01913224/Centricity/Domain/254/Multco-SHC-2023-08-RHS.pdf

